
UCCE East Bay Crops January 2022

In-person Event Cancellations
(Online Options Available)

Quad County Walnut Institute—CANCELED
We regret that due to re-established COVID-19 restrictions in San 
Joaquin County, the Quad County Walnut Institute on Feb. 7, 
2022 is CANCELED. We will do our best to reschedule the 
meeting. We encourage you to register for the
UCCE VIRTUAL STATEWIDE WALNUT SERIES 
(Feb. 22 & 23): https://ucanr.edu/sites/WalnutSeries/

Cherry Research Review—CANCELED
The California Cherry Research Review scheduled for Feb. 3 
has been postponed with a new date to be determined. Email 
Anne Estrada, anne@agamsi.com to be notified.

We regret any inconvenience and hope to be able to offer 
more in-person programming again soon.

Kamyar Aram, UC Cooperative Extension Farm Advisor 
Contra Costa & Alameda Counties
Website: ucanr.edu/EastBayCrops

Instagram & Twitter: @UCEastBayCrops
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